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MBBS ENTRY EXAM FOR NON-SCHOOL LEAVER APPLICANTS 

 

This notice is to the Non-School Leaver (NSL) applicants who applied for the Bachelor of Medicine, 

Bachelor of Surgery (MBBS) program for 2024.  

Applicants should have received an email from the Registrar’s Office to advise you of the date of the 

Entry Exam and the selected venues that the exam will be held at. You are to send an email to Mr. Kossie 

Sindek (KSindek@dwu.ac.pg) no later than the 15th of September, 2023 to advise him of the nearest 

venue that you will be present at to sit for the entry exam. 

You must be at the venue at least 15 minutes before the exam to show the following documents to the 

contact person: a copy of the email that you received from the Registrar’s Office; the Letter that was 

attached with the email sent from the Registrar’s Office; and one form of identification (ID).  

If you have applied for the MBBS program however have not received an email to advise you of the 

entry exam, you are to contact the Student Administration Officer, Ms. Marie Kapun 

(MKapun@dwu.ac.pg).  

 

From the Office of the Registrar 
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